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Upcoming night works - Wollombi Road

The ProjectCessnock City Council is upgrading Wollombi Road to make it safer, improve traffic flow and handle more
vehicles – we want to make sure it can meet the needs of today and the future.

Wollombi Road Upgrade Project
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We’re reaching out to let you know that Cessnock Council is completing upcoming night works on Wollombi Road, between Wangi Avenue and
Florence Street. These works are scheduled to take place on two or more nights between Wednesday 30 July & Thursday 7 August, subject to
Transport for NSW approval and weather conditions.

This night work is part of our ongoing site investigations on Wollombi Road. 

What does the work look like?
An excavator with attachment will be used to obtain samples. Following this the road pavement will be reinstated. As the work is in or next to live
traffic lanes, out of hours is the safest and least disruptive way to conduct it. 

Will there be any road closures?
We will not be closing any roads for this work. Traffic lights will be in place in some areas, which will limit traffic to one direction at a time.
Speed limits will also be reduced in some sections, which could lead to minor delays and queuing.  Traffic controllers and signage will be in place
to alert pedestrians and motorists of the changed conditions.

How will the work affect you?
Some construction noise is anticipated,
however we will make every effort to
minimise noise by turning off machinery
when not in use. While we’ll work as
efficiently as possible to complete the
job quickly, we may need the entire
night depending on how the work
progresses. 

Want more information on the project?
Scan the QR code to go to the project's webpage for more information, including some frequently asked questions. 
Alternatively, please don't hesitate to contact someone from the project team on the contact details below. 
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